
RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS –Wednesday, Feb. 21, 2018 
 

 

******************************************** 

Boys Basketball   

 HOME against Trinity Lutheran on Friday, February 23rd starting at 6:00pm 

 

FAN BUS- Boys Basketball Sectional 
Due to Southwestern (Shelby) High School being a 78 mile drive, there will be a fan bus for each game (W,F & S)  that 

Rising Sun plays in the boys basketball sectional at Southwestern (Shelby).  The Rising Sun Athletic Department is 

strongly encouraging all students planning on going to the Sectional games to ride the fan bus due to the distance and 

county roads required to get to the school.  Any student wanting to ride the fan bus must sign the sign-up sheet on the 

bulletin board outside the office.  All students riding the fan bus must have $6 with them to purchase a single session 

ticket or purchase an all session ticket for $10 in the office before the end of the day on Monday.  Students signing up 

will be required to ride the fan bus to and from all sessions that Rising Sun is playing.  Rising Sun will play Hauser on 

Wednesday, February 28th at approximately 7:30 PM.  The fan bus will leave at 4:45 PM on Wednesday and for each 

day that Rising Sun plays. 

 
Student Parking during International Tip & Senior Trip 

You may park in your assigned parking space while you are gone.   
We ask that you do not leave any valuables in your vehicle, don’t leave keys in vehicle and 

make sure that your doors are locked. 
 
BOYS/GIRLS SOCCER  All Boys and Girls interested in playing soccer next year, there will be a meeting Thursday 

after school in Room 2010. 

 

HOSA MEETING "HOSA meeting Thursday, Feb 22, at 3:10 in Miss Bilodeau's Room, room 2019. Bring your $15 
state dues money!" 

 

FRESHMAN CLASS  "Freshmen!  Your "Around the House" senior trip fundraiser packets with money are due to 
Miss Bilodeau next Monday, February 26th in Room 2019." 
 

ART FIELD TRIP UPDATE  Queen City Clay Field Trip Permission Slips are in the HS Office.  The new date is 

April 6th.  New forms are due to Miss McMonigle by March 22nd. 

YEARBOOK  Students, the yearbook staff would like to try a new, fun page. Please submit pictures of you and your pet 

or pets. The pictures need to be current and appropriate.  Just email them to MRobbins43@risingsun.k12.in.us    The 

more pictures the better! The yearbook staff will make the final choice as to which pictures are used for the page. 

SENIORS  Please continue to be mindful of scholarship deadlines this semester. Also, don't forget to complete your 

community service hours in order to be eligible for the Future Generations Scholarship. As of right now, only 8 students 

have completed their 80 hours. Please check with the Community Foundation for an update on your progress.  

RS SPORTSWEAR  RS Sportswear is available for sale in the Superintendent’s Office.  Stop by to see the selection 

and great prices!  Short sleeve, longs sleeve t-shirts, hoodies, sweatpants and more! 



 

RSHS–DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS(Continued)–Wednesday, Feb. 21, 2018 

 

LOST & FOUND 

HERE ARE A LOT OF LOST & FOUND ITEMS IN THE OFFICE.   

PLEASE STOP BY IF YOU THINK YOU HAVE LOST SOMETHING! 

 

INTERNATIONAL TRIP NEWS   
We have our flight Itinerary, we will be flying out of CVG at 11:25 am on 3/21. We will need to arrive at the airport 

well in advance of our departure time, we will discuss this as well as much more at the upcoming meeting. Plan to meet 

Tuesday, February 20th at 5:30 in Mr. Seipel's room. All travelers need to bring their passport as I will make copies as 

a safety measure. You also need to bring your parent/guardian. We will cover a ton of details about our trip, everything 

from packing list, daily itinerary, hotel accommodations, ect. It is very important that you attend this meeting. If for 

any reason you are unable to please let Ms. Baker or Mr. Seipel know beforehand. On another note, be aware we are 

already up to the 21st for make-up snow days. While these absences should be excused that does not mean you cannot 

incur penalties from missing too many days. Make sure you are being vigilant in your attendance. Also be preparing 

yourself to open the dialogue with your teachers about what you will be missing. You need to take charge of your 

academics, this trip is not an excuse to get behind! Offer to do assignments beforehand as we may/may not have internet 

at all our hotels. I hope you are all looking forward to this fabulous adventure. Get excited to immerse yourself in a new 

culture and make some lasting memories.  

 

 

 

 

Monday, March 19th 

Tuesday, March 20th 

Wednesday, March 21st 

Thursday, March 22nd 

 

 

 


